
 

 

                                                                                                                                     
  

 
 
 
 
 
June 28, 2012  
 
To: Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 
 
FCC ID: EHA-1007CP02 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to ascertain that Intermec Technologies Corporation Product 1007CP02 has 
been the units used for conducting FCC compliance testing, the DoC part will be tested 
by an FCC recognized test lab. 
 
If you have any question or concerns, please contact me at 319-369-3338 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sherie L Mathis    
Sr. Engineer, Safety & Compliance  
Intermec Technologies Corp. 

6001 36th Avenue West  
Everett, Washington 98203 
United States 
tel   425.348.2600 
fax  425.355.9551  
www.intermec.com   


